


  

Washington Township School District     

“Making a Difference”        
 

District Central Office

Brass Castle School                                                                      Old Schoolhouse                                                                    Port Colden School
16 Castle St.                                                                                           One East Front Street                                                                               30 Port Colden Rd. 
Washington, NJ 07882                                           Washington, NJ 07882                                             Washington, NJ 07882 

908-689-1188        908-689-1119 908-689-0681 

Jessica Garcia, Principal       Keith T. Neuhs, Superintendent Michael Neu, Principal  

 

 
 
September 30, 2015 
 
Dear Washington Township School District Parents & Guardians,  
 
Due to road closures and the anticipated public presence in the area on Thursday, October 1, 2015, Brass 
Castle and Port Colden Schools will be closed.  We recognize closing school tomorrow is a hardship for 
many families, but with the overwhelming road closings in the area, we will not be able to get students 
to and from school safely and in a timely manner.    
 
The 6th Grade Stokes Trip is continuing, as scheduled. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me or your building principal.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 


